4/28/2017 City of Portland Mail - 126-128 Danforth St - Permit 2017-00577 - replace front stairs & entry porch

Portlan:
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

126-128 Danforth St - Permit 2017-00577 - replace front stairs & entry porch
John Leasure <jmleasure@maine.rr.com> Thu, Apr 27, 2017 at 2:58 PM

To: Apartment Mart <apartmentmart1952@gmail.com>
Cc: amachado@portlandmaine.gov

Hello Ann,

| have attached the “existing conditions survey” for your use and

Yes these new stairs/ walls will be same footprint as the existing stairs and landing except for 6” of the new conc.
footing (see Dwg S3)

which will be under the existing brick sidewalk beyond the end of the bottom granite riser.

Call me if you any further questions.

Best regards,

John Leasure

John H. Leasure - Architect Inc.

207.272.3267

From: Apartment Mart [mailto:apartmentmart1952@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 2:39 PM

To: jmleasure@maine.rr.com

Subject: Fwd: 126-128 Danforth St - Permit 2017-00577 - replace front stairs & entry porch

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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